
Hill Country Transit District 
Notice of Public Hearing 
Tuesday, June 18, 2019 

6:00 – 8:00 p.m. 
City of Killeen Transportation Office 

3201-A South WS Young Drive 
Killeen, Texas 

 
A public hearing for consideration of public comment regarding service options will be held 
from 6:00 until 8:00 p.m. Tuesday, June 18, 2019, at the City of Killeen Transportation Office, 
3201-A South WS Young Drive, Killeen, Texas.  ADA Complementary Paratransit Service will be 
affected by the proposed options as well.  Medicaid transportation service will not be affected 
by the change.  The effective date of the change is proposed to be October 1, 2019.  A copy of 
the proposed service options will be available at the public hearing. 
 
SPECIAL ACCOMMODATIONS:  Persons with disabilities who have special communication or 
accommodation needs and desire to attend the public hearing should notify Darrell Burtner by 
mail at Hill Country Transit District, 4515 W US 190, Belton, TX 76513 or by telephone (254-933-
3700) at least 48 hours prior to the meeting date. 
 
In addition, there will be Fixed Route buses arriving at 5:00 pm at the Lion’s Club and the 
Gilmore Center for any persons that are interested in attending the public hearing. These buses 
will return to Lion’s Club and the Gilmore Center at the end of the hearing. 


